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17 March 2023 

 
Voltage Dip Incident in Wong Tai Sin  

 
At around 11:26 pm yesterday (16 March) to 12:06 am today (17 March), CLP Power 
Hong Kong Limited’s 400kV high-voltage power system in Wong Tai Sin recorded 
several voltage dips. During which, power supply from CLP Power was not 
interrupted. We apologise again for any inconvenience caused to affected customers. 
 
CLP Power has deployed engineering staff to conduct inspections on the pylons and 
overhead lines around the Fei Ngo Shan (Kowloon Peak) area. The foggy and humid 
site environment made it challenging for the inspections. Apart from using drones, our 
engineering staff had to climb up the pylons to conduct more detailed inspections. So 
far, no observable damage to the concerned pylons’ structures has been found. 
 
The inspection is still ongoing, and we will provide further updates to the public in a 
timely manner. 
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